
  Resolution to Recommend Approval: 
 Professional Services Agreement (PSA) for a Parks ADA Compliance Assessment and Transition Plan 

 

TO: Colin Smith, Parks & Recreation Services Manager 

FROM: The Ann Arbor Commission on Disability Issues (CODI) 

SUBJECT: Resolution to Recommend Approval of a Professional Services Agreement (PSA) for a Parks 

ADA Compliance Assessment and Transition Plan with Altura Solutions, LLC for $116,915.00 

DATE: October 13, 2021 

Included for your review and action is a resolution by The Ann Arbor Commission on Disability Issues 

(CODI) to recommend approval of Professional Services Agreement with Altura Solutions, LLC to provide 

a Parks American with Disabilities Act Compliance Assessment and Transition Plan in the amount of 

$116,915.00. 

RESOLUTION TO RECOMMEND APPROVAL OF A PROFESSIONAL SERVICES AGREEMENT (PSA) FOR A 

PARKS AMERICANS WITH DISABILITIES ACT (ADA) COMPLIANCE ASSESSMENT AND TRANSITION PLAN 

FOR $116,915.00 

The City issued a Request for The Ann Arbor Commission on Disability Issues (CODI) to assist in the 

Review of Proposals, RFP #21-08, to identify firms experienced in evaluating park systems for ADA 

compliance and solutions.  

Eleven submitted proposals in response to RFP #21-08; and after scoring proposals, interviewing firms, 

and reviewing prices, The Ann Arbor Commission on Disability Issues (CODI) was part of a selection 

panel consisting of city staff.  The Chair of the Commission on Disability Issues has selected Altura 

Solutions, LLC to perform the type of work identified in RFP #21-08: Whereas, Award of this agreement 

will allow for an ADA compliance assessment and transition plan for the City’s parks and park facilities; 

and Funding is available in the approved FY2021 Parks Maintenance and Capital Improvements budget 

to cover the cost of these services.  

RESOLVED:  

After a presentation to the full Commission of the Parks ADA Compliance Assessment and Transition 

Plan with Altura Solutions, LLC on Wednesday September 15th, 2021, The Ann Arbor Commission on 

Disability Issues (CODI) voted on Wednesday October 20th, 2021 to approve of the Professional Services 

Agreement with Altura Solutions, LLC for an ADA compliance assessment and transition plan for 

$116,915.00 

 

Sincerely, 

Zach Damon 

Chairman -The Ann Arbor Commission on Disability Issues 
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